Britto, John
T
. , CW (PH} -
From: eiliya gehtman <masterfov@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2014 5:47 PM TEM -
To: Britto, John; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: I respectfully wish to submit to you my objection to changing the zoning of 9000

Bathurst St., Thornhill,Ontario.

This area is a low-density zoning which, in my opinion, is already highly populated. To change the area into a
high-density zoning will create overwhelming problems with traffic. The area is already lacking the infra
structure to handle the traffic, not to mention having any adequate roads. We can all see the heavy traffic
everyday during the rush hours in this area and we all experience the unproportionate length of time it takes us
to travel such short distance, due to heavy traffic. Any increased traffic in the area will create an undue hardship
to the people who live in the area. Moreover, an increased volume of traffic, that is reasonable to expect, will
deteriorate the roads in the area further which will require the City to repair the roads at the taxpayers expense

Moreover, to my knowledge, the builders or their agents openly expressed their intent to built the buildings for
the use of Muslim population AND to the exclusion of any Christians, or buyers and/or users of any other
religions. Such intent is contrary to the public policy and any public elected body should not condone such
intent.

Respectfully,
Eiliya Gehtman

41 sserene way
Thornhill. L4J 8Z8

¢-mail-mastertov(@gmail.com



